
 

 

 
ST. LOUIS SCHOOL 
Circular No. 277 (22-23) 

 
16th May 2023 

Dear Parents/Guardians, 
 

Re: IELTS and School Support Measures 
 
Thanks for expressing your interest to the IELTS held on 27th May 2023 (Sat), which has been delayed due 
to school resumption of face-to-face lessons in May. The online registration system for IELTS is open now. 
Try to log in, complete the registration form and settle the payment ($2,380) online on or before 21st May 
2023 (Sun). This IELTS session is reserved only for our S5 students and should not be divulged to anyone 
outside St Louis School. The system will be closed after 11:59 p.m. on 21st May 2023 (Sun). Late 
application will not be accepted. 
 
You may click on the following link or QR code for further details: 
 

IELTS Registration (britishcouncil.org) 
 
 
https://ieltsregistration.britishcouncil.org/orsnbc/ors/find-test 
 

 

 
This year, to give incentives to those S5 students who have prepared well for the test, the school will present 
book coupons and scholarships to recognize students with outstanding performances in IELTS. 
 
Band 6.5 or 7.0 Book coupon ($ 500) 

Band 7.5 or above IELTS Scholarship (full refund) 

 
 

The library has also stocked up a list of books and CDs for test practices. Do prepare well before the test. 
Wish you every success in the coming test. 
 
If you have any enquiries, don’t hesitate to contact Mr. Lawrence HO. 
 

 

(Mr. Lawrence Ho) 
                                     for Principal 


